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      PRELUDE 

 

Dear Marygirites, 

 

 

Here comes the first edition of Prelude, the freshly conceived 

newsletter of our school. The first edition showcases a wide variety 

of activities and achievements of our students during the academic 

year 2020-21.  

Let’s appreciate each other for what we have been able to do and 

look forward to do things better in the new academic year. 

Happy reading.  

I congratulate the students for their achievements and the editorial 

team for their efforts.  

 

 

Principal  
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